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News from the Headteacher
All year groups spent time this week on the topic of 
Anti-Bullying, as this is the official week allocated to 
this very important area. Whilst we spend time 
every week on Pivotal rules (Respect, Ready and 
Safe), and our collective worship together with 
Circle time, KiVa and Dina, we always make use of 
Anti-Bullying week as a time to reinforce.

The School Council and Eco Council are vital in 
helping to run the school. Please see page 2 of the 
newsletter for further details. 

Many thanks to Mr Tim Hoare for this expert 
coaching session at school on Monday. All children 
in Bl. 5 & 6 benefitted from Tim’s skills. The children 
will be competing in a tournament next 
Wednesday.

Children in Need day was a very fun and happy day. 
The children really went to town with their choice 
of clothes and we raised some money for a 
fantastic cause. Many thanks for all the excellent 
cakes that were made for today. Again, the 
proceeds from this will go off to Children in Need 
too.

We were very grateful to have the head of PSE from 
Ysgol Bryn Elian (Mr Russ Musgrove) in speaking 
with all Junior classes about cyber bullying too.

As the weather is much more changeable now, PE 
lessons are far more likely to take place in the Hall.

Could you please ensure PE kits are brought into 
school every Monday now? PE session times may 
vary as the Hall is also being used for Christmas 
concert practices too.

Funds raised by Bl. 5 have been received by the Air 
Ambulance and they were very grateful for this 
support.

We urgently require reader volunteers in the 
school. Volunteers are a valuable asset and if any 
parents or grandparents can spare any time we 
would be grateful. Please contact Mrs. Howells to 
register an interest. Thank you

News from the kitchen
Special thanks to the waiters and waitresses at 
yesterday’s fabulous parent lunch: Katie, Emily, 
Rhys, Seren and Cayden. Many thanks to the 
kitchen staff too.

Seren Yr Wythnos
D/Meithrin: Eddie Tyler-Roberts & Tomos 

Hold

D/Derbyn: Barney Walker

Bl. 1: Emily Jackson

Bl. 2: Daisy Brooks

Bl. 3: Ashton Williams

Bl. 4: Lewis Glover

Bl. 5: Sophie Williams

Bl. 6: Charlie Husbands

Upcoming Events

Nov 22 (3pm-4pm) 
Pop in for a Paned (Every 
fortnight on Thursday)

Nov 29 Nasal Flu 
immunisation

Nov 29 
Bl.4 trip to Chester Zoo

Dec 12 (2 p.m & 6.30 p.m)
Bl.3 & Bl.4 Christmas Play. Mince 

pies, tea & coffee will be 

available to purchase from 1.30 p.m. 

Dec 13 (Details of follow)
Bl.5 & Bl.6 Christmas Play

Dec 14 
Foundation phase Christmas 
journey to meet Santa.

Dec 14 
Deadline for applications for 
Nursery & Reception intake 
2019. 

Dec 20
Choir singing at Tesco Abergele
From 1.15pm

Jan 28 – Jan 30
Bl.6 residential trip to 
Pentrellyncymer 
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Cymro/Cymraes Yr Wythnos
D/Meithrin: Fletcher Williams & Oakley 
Hughes
D/Derbyn: Kayla Tuck

Bl. 1: Marlie Preston
Bl. 2: Beatrix Cinderby
Bl. 3: Benjamin Dallaway
Bl. 4: Floyd Curtis
Bl. 5: Callum Jackson
Bl. 6: Megan Hughes

Attendance for 5th Nov to 9th Nov 2018:
D/Derbyn: 98.12%
Bl.1: 97.73%
Bl.2: 92.31%
Bl.3: 95%
Bl.4: 83.46%
Bl.5: 95.86%
Bl.6: 93.33%
Parents/carers need to report absences to the 
school office, along with the reason for the absence 
and the expected date the child will be returning to 
school. 

Contact details for the School Office:  
phone 01492 517326, or text 01492 233101 

Download:

To keep up to date with all news and 
dates for your diary.

Class news from our Junior News

Reporter Zak and Hannah
Bl. 6 have nearly finished tidying the 

butterfly garden. 

Bl. 5 enjoyed a music lesson with Mrs. 

Thomas.

Bl. 4 have been finding out about the 

Diwali festival. They really enjoyed 

learning about Lakshmi.

Bl. 3 learnt about cyber bullying.

Bl. 2 found out about the journey of 

milk.

Bl. 1 had fun raising money for 

Children in Need. 

D/Derbyn have been learning about 

the letter Y. The children cut banana 

and tried yoghurt. 

D/Meithrin made new areas for their 

room.
Bl.6 Class Pet
Bl.6 will be welcoming a pet into their classroom 
shortly. Prior to their pets arrival the class is looking 
for donations towards providing the new addition 
with a happy home in their classroom. If anyone 
has a hutch, run, plastic/metal cage please could 
they let Mrs. Lewis know.

Penblwydd Hapus 
Harri (Bl.3), Courtney (Bl.3) & Kyle (Bl.4)

News from the PTFA
There is a Conwy Food Bank donation area in the 
reception area of the school. If you kindly have any 
donations please leave them in the designated 
area. 

Ysgol Cynfran PTFA members will be checking this 
regularly to arrange collection.
Here is a link to the website for your info 
http://conwyfoodbank.co.uk/

Bl.6 will be welcoming a pet into their classroom shortly. Prior to their pets arrival the class is looking for donations tow
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School Council & Eco Council

The School Council and Eco Council are vital in helping to run 
the school. Children are democratically elected from 
Reception to Year 6 and are on the Councils representing all 
their peers.

They lead whole school projects taking ideas from their 
classmates, which help to make our school family and the 
fabric of our school a better, happier and more productive 
setting.

This year we have the following children representing their 
classes:

Dosbarth Derbyn: School Council Theo and Starla; 
Eco Freddie and Kayla

Bl. 1: School Council Seren and Cerys; 
Eco Rebecca and Riley

Bl. 2: School Council Beatrix and Charlie;
Eco Nicole and Oscar

Bl. 3: School Council Poppy and Dylan; 
Eco Summer and Kai

Bl. 4: School Council Maya and Joe; 
Eco Corey and Sian

Bl. 5: School Council Connor and Izzy; 
Eco Ryli-Bo and Evi

Bl. 6: School Council Olivia and Rhys; 
Eco Ellyna and Harrison

Eco Council are already looking at reducing the use of plastic, 
recycling all fruit waste from classes and the yard. School 
Council will be looking at fund raising ideas to buy more 
resources.
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Download:

To keep up to date with all news and 
dates for your diary.
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